
 

 

 
 
 

RECENT SALES CANCELLED 
 

  Hi Folks, 
 

Well unfortunately someone has recently anonymously complained to the Real Estate 
Board about my posting of sales here monthly. I know lots of people in the neighbourhood  
are interested in the latest market activity so I’ve always been happy to post the info here  
for your convenience without requiring you to sign up or provide any personal information.  
 
I can’t do that anymore, however if anybody is still interested in getting the recent monthly  
sales I am permitted to send the info out directly to people with whom I am in contact. So  
if you do want to continue receiving the monthly sales please email me and I will begin  
sending out the sales each month and you’ll still be able to access the info. I promise not to 
contact you or to share your email addresses. If you ever decide to buy or sell I would  
really appreciate if you would consider using my services, but I promise never to contact  
you via the contact info you provide me.  
 
Sorry for the disruption but it is out of my control. 
 
My email address is walter@walterwells.ca. 
 
Yours, 
 
Walter 


